
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Terri Vasquez,  Principal  
Date:  August 12, 2019 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
REGISTRATION:  After two days of registration plus the first few days this past week, we have enrolled 
54 new students in grades K-4.  New-to-the-district and Kindergarten students are continuing to trickle 
in.  We will see more the first day of school and after Labor Day.   
 
MEET THE TEACHER:   Open House will be held on Thursday, August 15th.  Students will bring their 
supplies to put away and the teacher will share the new handbook, as well as expectations and 
procedures for the classroom, grade level, and school.  PTO will be serving refreshments to welcome 
parents and students. 
 
HES FACILITY:  The elementary received several new acoustic panels this summer.  Kage Hall began the 
panels as his senior project, and Corey Romriell took over the project for his Eagle Scout.  The panels 
were built and hung with help from the HHS football team, Tates Rents, Corey’s extended family, and 
people from the church and community.  What a difference!  Thanks, Corey and friends!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Agripina Vega Ayala and Martha Alamilla have our building looking very nice.  Dan, Humberto, and 
Danny worked hard on the elementary maintenance list. 
 
PBIS:  The Elementary PBIS Leadership Team has had a great summer of training.  They have put in many 
hours of work to create procedures for Tier II and have updated the handbook, posters, information 
packets, and clipboards for every elementary staff member.  We are all looking forward to another 
exciting year with positive results! 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
August 12-15    Teacher Work Days 
August 15    Meet the Teacher  4:00-7:00 pm 
August 26-29      MAP Assessments 
August 29            Picture Day 
September 3-5    MAP and DWA 
September 9-12  Idaho Reading Indicator Assessments, MAP, and DWA 
  


